[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Delaware Opportunities and the Head Start Program,

Where can I begin on our tremendous Head Start journey????  Our older daughter was accepted into the program in 2016 for unfortunately one year as she started Kindergarten the following fall and our younger daughter just finished her second year and will begin her Kindergarten journey this fall.  The teachers and aides in the class are phenomenal.  The care and attention they offer the children is amazing.  Both of our children have grown and learned so much during their times there.  Our soon to be 3rd grader still will say she wishes she was small and could go back to Head Start!  During these uncertain times the last few months it has been amazing how often they would reach out to us to make sure we were ok, did we need anything, offer packets of different things for our daughter to make crafts and other activities, send emails with information and learning tools, and provide Zoom meetings for the kids to “get together” and see each other and have some fun “learning” time together.  We are truly going to miss all the wonderful women that have become part of our lives these last few years and can only imagine the lives that they will continue to touch and help shape in the future for all the young children that are going to be blessed enter and pass through the doors of their classroom. 

This does not seem to do justice to show our appreciation and thanks to such a wonderful program that has and will continue to help so many children in our community.  

THANK YOU for everything!!
Holly and Art Cash


